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Circular 02/2019 

 

Evergreen at Lake Michelle        Tel: 021 0014 312 
Northshore Drive 
Noordhoek Main Road       
Noordhoek 
7975   
 

           29 March 2019 
  
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
ESKOM ANNUAL PRICE INCREASE 2019 / 2020 
 
As per the recent communication in the News, the National energy regulator of South Africa (Nersa) has 

approved a 13.87% average price increase which will be implemented on 1 April 2019 for Eskom direct 

customers and a 15.63% average price increase for municipalities which will be implemented on 1 July 2019. 

 
The City of Cape Town is the supply authority at Evergreen at Lake Michelle, therefore the annual increase 
will be on 1 July 2019. 

 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kim Whitworth 
Village Manager Evergreen Noordhoek 
Email: kimw@evergreenlifestyle.co.za 
Ext. 2401 
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